
 

We are grateful to Borden Parish Council for adding more secure fixings 

to the Commemorative Bench in The Street. BHG has ordered plaque 

for the bench commemorating the Coronation of King Charles III. 

We recently visited The Court House Museum in Milton, where we 
enjoyed a very informative tour of a great variety of local history and 
memorabilia; entrance is free and I would highly recommend it as a 
worthwhile place to visit. 
 
Thank you to everyone who supported our information tent and games 
at Borden Fete and special thanks to the volunteer members who gave 
their time and energy to put up the equipment and run the event. 
 
At our August meeting we were treated to a talk on Kentish Folklore and 
the speaker was congratulated for continuing despite a power cut. 
 
In September arrangements have been made to visit the site of the 
Raybel Barge currently being restored by volunteers at Milton Creek on 
the Retail behind McDonalds and Halfords. 
 
Unfortunately our website is down we are working to restore it as soon 

as possible, our Facebook page is regularly updated. 

Our 2024 programme is currently being put together and ideas for 
speakers, activities and future projects are welcome. 
 
Local visits are usually free and we can arrange lifts if necessary, 
membership is currently £5 per year. 
 
If you would like to know more about our activities or join us for any of 
our meetings or visits please give me a call. 
 
Eileen 

Borden Heritage Group membership secretary 

01795 479727 

 


